
Notice of Product Defect 
 
August 27, 2012 
 
Cascade Designs, Inc. has issued a notice regarding the caps used on SweetWater® Purifier 
Solution bottles. Certain caps are prone to cracking, which could allow the solution to seep 
out.  
 
To determine if a cap is questionable, look at the expiration date printed on the bottle:  
 
 

 
 
ALL WHITE caps on bottles with an expiration date of April 2014 or EARLIER should be 
replaced.  
 
If you have a bottle of SweetWater® Purifier Solution which meets the above criteria, 
please refrain from using or carrying the product until you obtain a new cap. You can get a 
replacement cap from the retailer where you purchased the solution, or by contacting 
Cascade Designs, Inc.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Cascade Designs, Inc. 
4000 First Avenue South 
Seattle, Washington 98134 
Phone 206.505.9500     
Fax 206.505.9525   
Internet www.cascadedesigns.com 

 

 
 
 


